Our New! Multi-Purpose Workshop

Scheduled to open later this year in time to mark the 10th
anniversary of Leyburn Arts and Community Centre
at the Old School House.

You could be part of our
most ambitious and
exciting project since the
opening of the centre ten
years ago.

e
\}P
THE OLD /

Schoo

Want to know more? Read on......
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Where will it be?

The building will be sited on land
adjacent to the centre. This 12m x 8m
shipping container conversion will
provide easy access for all.

What can it be used for?

It will have a large workshop area with essential tools and equipment.
There will also be space to develop a range of arts and crafts.

Variety is one of our key aims, and your suggestions for additional
activities will be very welcome.

An important part of the project will be the
creation of a social space with internet access,
copy and print facilities, and a small library.

Who can join?
We want this resource to be as inclusive as possible, and hope that it will
appeal to people in and around the Leyburn area.

There will be some restrictions relating to safety - but that's it.

How will it work?

Members will have access to the shed for a fixed
number of days per week. A small attendance
charge will cover refreshments.

What can you do to help?

In the startup phase, we will be looking for people with a variety of
skills to help in all sorts of ways. Please contact us for more details.

Funding - If you are able to support us with a small donation, that would
help us to develop this project more quickly.
Please see our website for details about 'Just Giving'.

A)\\ For more information call
BEGEGES / Leyburn Arts and Community Centre on 01969 624510
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or email admin@leyburnartscentre.com
or see our website - www.leyburnartscentre.com




